
BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL 
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY 

PITTSBURGH, PA  15235 
 
Minutes of Meeting                                                                                        September 8, 2014   

The workshop monthly meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal 

Building on Monday, September 8, 2014 and was called to order by Mr. Dworin at 7:00 pm.  

Members present included Mses. Law, Yankes, Messrs. Jurewicz, Collins, Riehl and Mayor 

McKenna.   Ms. McAbee was absent.  Also present were Solicitor Gavin Robb and Borough 

Manager/Secretary Craig A. Robinson.  

 Amanda Settelmaier, Executive Director of the Turtle Creek Valley Council of Governments 

did a presentation regarding the Land Bank Initiative. 

 

 The following items were discussed: 

 a.   Churchill Valley Country Club Update 
 b.   Sign Ordinance 
 c.   Newsletter Advertisement Policy 
 d.   Property Maintenance 
 e.   Pension Committee Update 
 f.    Bills and Bill Reading Policy 
 g.   Upcoming Feasibility Review with Gateway Engineers 
 h.   Zoning Request of the Former Scott's Garden Center 
 i.    Executive Session - Labor Negotiations and Cell Tower Lease 

    
 There were no public comments. 

 The meeting adjourned at 9:50 pm. 

 

 

      CRAIG A. ROBINSON 
      BOROUGH SECRETARY 
 
 
 


